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Dear Parent /Carer 

 

NPA Photography pupils 

 

Your son/daughter is about to begin the process of working through their practical units of work for the NPA 

Photography course.  

 

Pupils would benefit from being able to leave the school grounds during class time to explore the local area on 

foot to capture relevant imagery. This would involve pupils leaving the school grounds with their class teacher.  

 

If you are happy for your child to leave the school grounds during class time, please email your consent to 

breadalbane@pkc.gov.uk.  

 

Please contact me if you have any questions.  

 

Yours faithfully 
 

 

Mrs Yvonne Robertson 
Principle Teacher of Art and Design 
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